
 

February 8, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Carl Holmes, Chairperson 

House Committee on Energy and Utilities 

Statehouse, Room 174-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Carl Holmes: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2661 by House Committee on Energy and Utilities 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2661 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2661 would prohibit any city, county, or township that owns or operates a utility that 

furnishes water, gas, or electricity from incorporating into its billings, a charge for police service, 

fire protection, or any other municipal service, for any customer who would not receive that 

service. 

 

 As a local government issue, the bill would have no state fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Larry Baer, LKM 

 


